
 
 

• Attention T-Wolves! Yearbooks are on sale NOW!  Be sure to stop by the ASB office or buy it 

online if you have not already purchased one. Distribution will begin June 9th at the senior vs. 
staff basketball game so make sure to attend! Sales end June 16th, so buy one until they sell 
out! If the yearbooks sell out, Mr. Balla will be pie-d in the face! 

 

• There will be a special BSU meeting tomorrow after school at 2:15 in Ms. Fisiru's room C145. 
This meeting will be for the BSU leadership team elections. Be sure to attend so that you can 

vote for next year's BSU leadership team 
 

• If you are interested in joining the football program, there will be a gear hand out on 
Wednesday May 31st at 2:15pm in the locker room followed by a team meeting in the Commons 
at 3:45pm, we would love to have you there. Come and Hunt with The Pack! 

 

• This week in the Career Center are two presentations, sign up in Naviance under “College 

Visits” to attend. The 1st presentation is for students interested in studying at a college outside 

the United States. Payton Huber, our Superintendent Scholar and senior, will present 
information this Wednesday on how to prepare and apply for overseas study in the UK and 
Europe. 

 

• The 2nd presentation is for students interested in going to Ivy League schools, you know, like 

Harvard, Princeton, and Yale. A recent JHS graduate will present on Thursday his experiences 

and helpful tips plus his ongoing experience attending Yale University. 
 

• This past week the 4A Golf State tourney took place in Spokane WA. Jacob Kang placed 18th of 

116 golfers this time.  Improvement from last year finished. Henry Kippenhan placed 41st this 
year out of 116 golfers. 

 


